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I am against this reorganization. I have a grandfathered in plan and even though I was told by Blue Cross 

that it would not affect my plan, I do not necessarily believe that. The information that I received said it 

will not result in increased premiums or reduced coverage under your In Force Policy in the Policy Year 

which means to me that it can change for the next policy year. I have had my policy for at least twenty 

years and would like to keep it regardless of what happens. We all know a verbal assurance means 

absolutely nothing. It would be wonderful if I could get that in writing. 

 


